

Lead On: AAUW's Newsletter for Member Leaders

1 message

Erica Stout, AAUW <memberleaders@aauw.org> Reply-To: memberleaders@aauw.org
To: kathyaauw@gmail.com

Mon, May 2, 2016 at 2:32 PM



May 2016

Watch the New "One AAUW" Video at Your Next Meeting

Did you see the "One AAUW: Changing the Climate for Women and Girls" video at your state convention? Re-watch with current AAUW members or share it to encourage new members to join your efforts!

We Need a Few Good Women (and Men) for the AAUW Board

You can use your leadership experience and knowledge of AAUW to help change the climate for women and girls everywhere. Run for the AAUW Board of Directors! Now is the time to start preparing, and if running isn't right for you, encourage someone else who would be a great national board member.

Connect with Local AAUW Fellows and Grantees

Have you connected with the 2015–16 AAUW fellowship and grant recipients in your area? They are often eager to engage with AAUW members. Use our guide to inviting a local fellow or grantee to your branch. The 2015–16 fellowships and grants year ends on June 30, so don't wait. Start thinking now about how you can work with alumnae or the 2016–17 class next year. Contact fellowships@aauw.org with guestions.

Registration for the Best Student Conference Ends May 10

Do you know any college women leaders? Registration for AAUW's 2016 National Conference for College Women Student Leaders (NCCWSL) is open until May 10. Tell the students in your networks about this exciting opportunity and encourage them to register before the deadline. Donate to NCCWSL scholarships to help even more students attend the conference.

We Want to Hear about Your Equal Pay Day Events

Did you host an event for Equal Pay Day on April 12? Let us know by filling out the advocacy activity and events form so that we can spotlight your event. Also, start planning for African American women's equal pay day in August, Native American women's equal pay day in September, and Latina women's equal pay day in November.

Share Your Successes in Lead On

Do you have a story about your branch's leadership in your community? How about a successful collaboration with a college or university? These are just some of the types of stories we love to share in *Lead On*. Please e-mail memberleaders@aauw.org for a chance to be featured!

May Leadership Bite

"The day will come when man will recognize woman as his peer, not only at the fireside, but in councils of the nation. Then, and not until then, will there be the perfect comradeship, the ideal union between the sexes that shall result in the highest development of the race."

— Susan B. Anthony, suffragist

If you received this e-mail from a friend and would like to subscribe, sign up here.

AAUW

1111 Sixteenth St. NW Washington, DC 20036

Unsubscribe from Lead On.

